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22 May 2019
Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Internal end of year examinations

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for the Years 8 summer internal examinations. These examinations will take place between Monday 3 and Friday 14 June 2019.  All examinations will take place in classrooms and will be under formal examination conditions.

The examinations will span work covered during the current academic year and are being undertaken so that progress this year can be assessed.  The timetable for the examinations is on the reverse of this letter. 

Performance in the examinations will be taken into account when staff enter grades at the next monitoring point, which will come to you as the end of year set of grades (issued on Friday 12 July 2019). 

I would be grateful if you could support your child in preparing fully for these examinations and note the following:

· students must write using a black pen in all examinations

· students must have the right equipment for the examination and clear bags / pencil cases are needed to carry these materials

· eating and drinking are not allowed in any examination – the only exception being a clear, non-labelled bottle containing water

· any form of communication or behaviour that disturbs the conduct of the examination will be treated very seriously and appropriate sanctions will follow.

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions about the summer examinations then please contact Mrs O’Hare in the first instance.
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Yours sincerely

Mr K Flanagan

Headteacher

THE TIMETABLE IS ON THE REVERSE OF THIS LETTER
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